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Papeete, June 2nd 2025 
 
 
 

RENOVATION PROJECT OF SOFITEL KIA ORA MOOREA BEACH RESORT 

FROM JANUARY 15, 2026 

 

 

Dear Partners, Ia ora na 
 
 
We are delighted to inform you that from January 15, 2026, the Sofitel Kia Ora Moorea Beach Resort 
will undergo a significant refurbishment of its common areas as well as overwater villas. 
 
The reception, restaurants, bars and pool will be entirely redesigned, while the overwater villas will be 
upgraded. 
 
In order to preserve our clients experience during this time, we have decided to close the hotel from 
January 15 to March 31, 2026. 
 
We understand you may have existing bookings confirmed during the closing period. Our team will 
contact you to discuss the options envisioned to relocate the clients. 
 
Our reservation office and management will remain available for assistance: 
 
Reservation contact information: 
Phone: +689 40 86 66 66 
Email: H0566-RE@sofitel.com 
 
We will keep you informed on the progress and will share more details in the coming months. 
 
The team at Sofitel Kia Ora Moorea Beach Resort thanks you for your continued support. 
 
If you have any question or enquiry, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Heikura Vaxelaire 
Director of Sales, Marketing and Distribution 
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